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Hello and good day to who is reading this: 

 

My partner is currently incarcerated for crimes that happened over 13 years ago and 

has about 4 years left on his sentence. He has worked so hard while he has been in 

prison and is so tired. He has definitely shown myself and others how badly he 

deserves to be home, just like hundreds of other AICs who have less then 5 years left 

on their sentences. By passing this bill, it encourages AICs to be better and instills 

more hope and trust inside of themselves to know that people on the outside do have 

compassion. Not all inmates are bad people...let's try to give them a chance. We 

always talk about rehabilitation and a chance at a better life for these men and 

women once released, why not start with SB320?  

 

Thank you for your time. 


